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We held our first Woodland Worship on Tuesday 17th January 2023 in the grounds of Leverstock Green CE 

Primary School. About 45 people attended of which 29 were children, and a great time was had by all! 

We started with a snack in the outdoor classroom,  

 

 

 

 

and then enjoyed a song and worship 

around the fire pit. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Our Bible story was about the wise men following 

the star to find baby Jesus. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

So we scavenged for sticks to make our own stars. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then we set off on our journey to look for stars and think about how the wise men might have felt on their 

long journey. 



Some triumphant children found some stars along the way! 

 

Then it was back to the fire pit for reflection and a final song and 

prayer, before extinguishing our candle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last of all we enjoyed some fellowship over toasted marshmallows and hot chocolate. 

 



We are SO grateful to the diocese for their grant of £250 without which this just would not have been 

possible. From the practical purchases like tarpaulins and fire bucket to our beautiful lantern and edible 

treats, their funding has enabled our new Woodland Worship community to cherish a very special and 

unique experience.  

We look forward to many more adventures as our Woodland Worship immerses us in the natural world 

and stimulates our imaginations to explore our own understanding of God in a new and exciting way. 

Thank you! 


